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Comments: As a regular hiker in the Sandias and event-coordinator in the New Mexico Mountain Club, I am

opposed to this project. We need to do everything possible to maintain the remaining forest in as natural a state

as possible. As advancing damage to the Sandias from ongoing historic drought conditions continues unabated,

it is our responsibility to prevent additional harm from human invasion of man-made devices that bring with them

noise and crowds that have no interest in trying to save our forest.


